
Caledonia-Mumford Central School District
MS/HS Student Chromebook Policy 2024-2025

Welcome back to school!

Caledonia-Mumford students will be assigned a Chromebook for use during the 2024-2025
school year. The Chromebooks must be returned at the end of the year. The student's
expectations and responsibilities for using a district Chromebook are outlined below.

The student will not leave the Chromebook unattended.
The student will not loan out the Chromebook to other individuals.
The student will charge the Chromebook nightly.
The student will bring the Chromebook into school daily.
The student is responsible for keeping food and beverages away from the
Chromebooks.
The student will not disassemble any part of the Chromebook or attempt any repairs.
The student will protect the Chromebook by carrying it securely in a case to avoid
damage.
The student will not leave the Chromebook in a vehicle as the heat and cold can
damage and ruin the device.
The student will NOT place decorations (stickers, markers, writing, etc.) on the
Chromebook or case.
The student will only use the Chromebook in ways that are appropriate for education
per student handbook guidelines.
The student will follow the policies outlined in the Chromebook Policy Handbook and
the District Acceptable Use Policy during and outside the school day.
The student Chromebook can be inspected at any time without notice and remains
the property of the Caledonia-Mumford Central School.
The student will be responsible for all damage or loss caused by neglect or abuse.
The student will bring any repairs or maintenance needed on the Chromebook to the
attention of the Cal-Mum IT Department.
The students will be assigned a Chromebook for four years or until a new
Chromebook is assigned. (please take care of your device)
The student agrees to return the Chromebook, power cord/charger, and carrying
case in good working condition at the end of each school year.


